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You are going to JAPAN!!
Club president Gayle Duncan, with a little help from your Board, has made 60 origami cranes each with the name of a FFBR member written on the wing of the crane. These cranes will be mailed to Hiroshima, Japan and taken to the Children’s Peace Monument, Senbazuru, as part of the 2012 International Friendship Force conference. Hiroshima’s Children’s Peace Monument is dedicated to all the children who died as a result of the A-bomb.  At the top, there is a stature of a girl holding a folded paper crane.  This girl is Sadako Sasaki. Two year old Sadako was blown out of the window at her home about 2 miles from ground zero, when the atomic bomb was dropped on Hiroshima.  Miraculously, she survived, but ten years later she developed acute leukemia.  She had great faith in the Japanese belief that folding a thousand paper cranes would make her wishes come true; however she died 8 months later.  Sudako’s classmates completed the 1000 cranes and buried them with her.  Delegates to the FFI World Conference in Hiroshima plan to present 1000 origami cranes representing hope and peace at the monument. And, they have asked each FFI club to help with this effort.  Your name and the name of FFBR will be among those cranes.
                           2014 Outgoing Exchange Request made to FFI
At the September board meeting, the Board voted to request Belgium as its first choice for the 2014 outgoing exchange.  A second week of home hosting was also requested for Norway or Estonia.   The boards submitted its second and third choices as Kenya and South Africa respectively. Planning ahead, efforts have   already begun to secure Niagara Falls, Canada for 2015’s International exchange
      OCTOBER 4th 2012
               One of the most important dates this year for FFBR!
 This year’s “Women’s Week” Travel With a Purpose workshop, which is also our biggest annual recruitment event will be held at St. Paul’s Lutheran Church on Oct. 4th, 2012.  I can’t stress enough the importance your participation.  Although Linda Knochenmus will be the speaker of the evening and will talk about the benefits of being involved with FF, it’s individual members talking one on one to potential members that sparks the interest in joining our organization.  Please come and bring any of your travel memorabilia that we can display. Also, this year because of budget constraints we are asking each member to bring a dish. 
This can be as simple as a plate of finger sandwiches to an exotic recipe you picked up during an exchange. This promises to be a fun filled night and hopefully one that results in several new people becoming FRIENDS. 
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ELECTION OF OFFICERS and NEW BOARD MEMBERS
Mark your calendars and plan to attend the next General Membership meeting and election of your new officers and board members on Monday, November 5th.
